

Monday 22nd January 2024

Dear parents/ carers,

I am writing to inform you of a change to the catering menu for all four Aspire schools for an interim period.

Until today Kingswood kitchen has always cooked for Kingswood and then sent lunches to Leeds and Broomfield and Ulcombe kitchen have cooked for Ulcombe and Platts Heath.

Unfortunately during my time in Ulcombe today it became clear that due to a water leak, Ulcombe kitchen is not safe to be used. Therefore from tomorrow the meals for all four schools will be cooked from Kingswood school. This will be for the period that it takes for the repairs to take place at Ulcombe.

The menu is slightly different as a result of the availability of one kitchen for the four schools. Every day children will still have the choice of a main meal or a jacket potato. If the change in menu presents a problem for your child, because of allergies etc please contact your child's school office.

The menu is attached to this email. I can be contacted at exechead@aspire-kent.org.uk if needed

Thank you

Emma Hickling
Executive Headteacher
Aspire Federation